

# **Growing with Grace**

Director's Newsletter

## **April**

School Resumes	3
FCPS Student Holiday School Closed	10
Peter Wabbit Picture Day	11
Last Fitness & Fun Luau Celebration	18
Music & More Performance, 1:30 p.m.	23
GWP Teacher Appreciation Week	29- May 2

## May

FCPS Student Holiday School Closed	3
Mother's Day Teas	9-10
May 2025 Tuition payment due	15
End of the Year Evening Event, 6:30 p.m.	17
4-year-old promotion/ Last Day of School	24

#### 4-Year-Old

### **Promotion Ceremony**

On Friday, May 24th, families of our 4-year-old students are invited to attend a promotion ceremony honoring their child's completion of preschool. The ceremony will be held in the Sanctuary at 11:00 a.m., followed by our End of the Year Celebration.



## Music & More Performance

Tuesday, April 23rd, at 1:30 p.m. in Wester Hall. We hope you will be able to attend our spring performance of Brown Bear, Brown Bear.

Our 4-year-olds are busy creating and singing, and they look forward to sharing it all with family and friends.



## GWP's Evening Event: Friday, May 17 at 6:30

p.m. in the Sanctuary.
Please plan on joining us for some musical entertainment. Favorite songs from the school year will be highlighted. We hope to see you there.

Please bring your child to his/her classroom at 6:15 p.m. We will begin our program promptly at 6:30 p.m.

#### 2024-2025

### Registration

Registration for the '24-'25 school year is open. We still have space available in all of our classes. Please invite interested friends and neighbors to schedule a GWP tour. Tours are scheduled by calling the school office at 703-451-3314.



## Spring Picture Day! Thursday, April 11

Your child will be photographed during the school day, and there will be class photos taken. Classes not in session that day will have class photos taken on another day.

Children not in class are welcome to come in with a parent to have their picture taken before school starts. Families may also arrive early for a family photo.



### Mother's Day Tea

Please plan on joining your child's class on May 9th or 10th at 9:30 a.m. for this wonderful event celebrating moms! Please see the calendar to the left for your day to attend. An invitation will be coming home for this special morning with Mom! If Mom cannot attend, please send a special someone.



Art fundraisers orders are due today, Friday, March 22. A great Thank You to everyone who has placed an order or will be placing an order.

## Children's Consignment Sale

The consignment sale was another great sale! The preschool's proceeds were approximately \$2300.00. Thank you to everyone who consigned, baked or volunteered their time at the sale. We appreciate your support.